Green Initiatives Yearly Report Dec 2015 to Nov 2016
Board Member: Brenda Reid 

As a new addition to the board as the director of Green Initiatives it has been a year of gaining knowledge and planning events to further develop programs to support sustainability in the neighborhood. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Esso Lot on 99th Street and 89th Ave: Option to rent the space for community garden space was revisited as the offer was presented in the past to us by Imperial Oil in Calgary. Upon review of the lease, the community gardens did not proceed due to Imperial Oil’s expectations that the Community League would provide snow removal of sideways adjacent to property as well as insurance. Currently there are two garden boxes, which need to be relocated to another location in the community. Kelly B. and myself have been looking at options. 

Big Bin Event: City reimbursed up to $600 for a community waste management event, which was organized for June 18, 2016 at the Community Hall. 

E-Waste Event: City sponsored event Nov 12, 2016 provided community members with the opportunity to recycle electronic waste and learn from Waste Management Ambassadors from the City on topics surrounding recycling, reducing and sustainability. 

Mill Creek Cleanup: Continue to work with the Keepers of the Creek on this event. The Strathcona Community League provided watermelons, water, and sundry supplies for the event as well as a volunteer presence. 
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